[Date]
Regarding IDPH Proposed Rule Changes

Public Act 99-0249

Dear Elizabeth, 
I am an Illinois resident and a parent, and I am very concerned about the IDPH proposing rule changes that are attempting to restrict my vaccine exemption rights, and force my family to get more vaccines. The proposed rule changes are:

· 665.510 d

· 665.230 a 11&12 

· 665.240 c 1&2, d 3&4, f 2, g 2, i 2&4, j 2, k 1 

· 665.510 e

I am submitting these objections during the 45 day comment period. 

I urge the IDPH withdraw these proposed rules.  New rules should be written to implement ONLY what is stated in the current statute. The health department should not be abusing the rule making process to circumvent the legislature and place additional restrictions or requirements on families.  


I am also requesting that the IDPH conducts public hearings at multiple locations around the State (such as Chicago, Springfield, and Champaign), at hours which all concerned parties will be available (such as one in the evening, one during the day, one on a weekend)

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

[          Your Name       ]

[      Your contact information    ]
